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High School Fire Science class has started we currently have 31 students 

enrolled in the class. 

The Yamhill County Fire Academy will start the first weekend of March. 

We will be doing an in house EMR Class Starting in March. 

We have a burn to learn scheduled for the first of April, the house is 

located on Russel Creek Rd. 

We currently have 8 volunteers that have finished the online training for 

their Firefighter 2 and are currently working on their task books. 

We have gotten the gate posts set out at the draft site “thank you Jim for 

the Holes” and we will be mounting the gates in the next week or so. 

John West will be teaching our Fire Instructor 2 class sometime in March 

before he is set to retire. 

 

 

 


